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To:    All Interested Parties 
 
From:   Eric Dunning, Director of Insurance 
 
Date:   June 14, 2021 
 
RE:    Insurance License Applications Changing to Paperless 
 

 
Effective immediately, the Nebraska Department of Insurance (NDOI) will be changing to 100% 
online submission of all insurance license applications.  To begin the online process, visit the 
NDOI website at https://nipr.com/licensing-center/apply. 
 
Paper license applications will no longer be accepted.   
 
If you have any questions or are having difficulties applying online, please contact the NDOI 
Producer Licensing Division at 402-471-4913 or at doi.licensing@nebraska.gov. 
 

 

NOTICE 

https://nipr.com/licensing-center/apply

